
Brass Castle  

   
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

On Friday, June 1st (rain date June 4th), Brass Castle will be holding our Field Day Event from 9:00am – 

2:30pm. 

 

I am looking for parent volunteers to help run Field Day activity stations. If interested, please fill out the form 

below and return as soon as possible. Return with your child to his/her homeroom teacher no later than 

Thursday, May 24th.  Thank you in advance for volunteering your time and effort to make our Field Day a 

success!!! 

 

*Please arrive 10 minutes early and meet in the gym, after signing in at the office, to go over field day 

stations. 

 

Thank you! 
 

Stephen Scism 

Physical Education 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Brass Castle Field Day Volunteer Form 2018 
 

Parent Name: __________________________________________ 

Student’s Name: _________________________________________ 

Student’s Grade/Homeroom: _______ 

 

Please place a check () on the line next to what you want to volunteer for.   

Please only select one. 

 
_____ Volunteer full-day 

_____ Volunteer half-day AM 

_____ Volunteer half-day PM 


